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EVERGREEN ACADEMY

SEPTEMBER 2025
" WELCOME BACK! a UPCOMING EVENTS )
The staff at Evergreen are delighted to October:
welcome everyone back to school 3rd October: National Food Bank Day - Bring in
after the summer break and, it has items for the food bank
already been a fantastic start to the 7th to 12th October: National Curry Week — Curry
year. It has been wonderful to see our themed lunch
children return safe and Sound, full of 16th October: YOUI’]g Minds Mental Health DCIy
energy Ond reody to |eorn. 24th October: Break Up for hGIf term
November:

A very special welcome goes out to all
our new children, parents, and carers

3rd November: Return to school

who have joined our school December:
community. All at Evergreen are 12th December. INSET day
pleased to have you with us. 16th December: Christmas Grotto

17th December: PRU Christmas Lunch
There is so much to look forward to this 19th December: Break up for the Christmas

year, with lots of exciting events, k Agliefe; J
learning opportunities, and activities

planned. We can not wait to share it all
with you and continue building on the

( Academic Term Dates 2025 - 2026 \

strong foundations of our school Autumn Term 2025

together. Monday 1 September 25 to Friday 24 October 25
Half term: Monday 27 October 25 to Friday 31

Best wishes to all our children for the October 25

year ahead

Monday 3 November 25 to Friday 19 December
25
\ Spring Term 2026

Monday 5 January 26 to Friday 13 February 26

[ Half term: Monday 16 February 26 to Friday 20
. . February 26
Uniform Reminder Monday 23 February 26 to Friday 27 March 26
Green/White Polo Shirt Summer Term 2026
Green Sweatshirt/Cardigan Monday 13 April 26 to Friday 22 May 26
Black/Grey Trousers/Skirt Half term: Monday 25 May 26 to Friday 29 May 26
K Monday 1June 2026 to Monday 20 July 2026)
-
Attendance Matters \
School attendance is vital, and it is the responsibility of parents and carers to report |

any absence from school by phone or email. t
If your child uses Wolverhampton Transport, please also inform them directly. j Lo
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Meet Roly and Molly
Our Well-being and Therapy Dogs

Evergreen is thrilled to introduce Roly and Molly, our wonderful well-being and therapy dogs
who work with our children every day.

Their calming presence and gentle nature make a real difference in supporting emotional
well-being, building confidence, and creating a nurturing environment across the school.

As valued members of our staff team, it is important that we maintain a safe and
comfortable working environment for them. We kindly ask all parents and carers to ensure
that family pets and other dogs remain off-site or remain in the family car during drop-off
and pick-up times.
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At our school, we believe it is essential to instil in our children a healthy attitude
towards fitness, well-being, and diet. Developing positive habits early on helps
lay the foundation for a lifetime of good health.

Throughout our curriculum, we actively promote healthy lifestyles, from
understanding good nutrition to encouraging physical activity and mental
well-being.

As always, we ask for your support at home by talking openly with your child
about healthy choices and helping them make informed decisions about the
food and drinks they consume. <

Thank you for your continued support.




